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tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com <tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com> Thu, Jun 25, 2009 at 6:13 PM
To: weili@ac-lab.com
Cc: tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com

Hello Wei,

Review of this application is complete. Please reply to the following items.

Q1: Please revise test report page 71 to show ANSI/TIA-603-C-2004.  The procedure is the same, but FCC requires that the test
report reference the current standard.

Q2: Please copy test report page 5 to a separate document as the FCC system requires that a separate tune-up exhibit be
uploaded as a part of this application.

Q3: Confidentiality was requested for internal photos.  Internal photos may not be filed as permanent confidential without special
approval from FCC, and FCC normally does not make such approval.  Internal photos can be filed with temporary confidentiality
up to 180 days or until the equipment is marketed whichever occurs first.  If temporary confidentiality is used, the manufacturer or
agent is responsible for notification to the TCB in the event that the product is marketed prior to the 180 days.  Please indicate if
the internal photos should be filed with temporary confidentiality.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application. Failure to
provide the requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the
filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the
content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.

Best regards,

Tim Dwyer
Technical Reviewer

W Li <weili@ac-lab.com> Fri, Jun 26, 2009 at 12:03 AM
To: tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com

Hi, Tim.

Thank you for your quick response. Attached plese find the revised FCC report and turn-up page.

Regarding the confidentiality issue for internal photos, I'd like to know if it's not allowed at all to request internal photos as
permanent confidential document. Is the temportary confidentiality method the way that most people go for? I'll inform Andrew for
such changes.

Regards,

Wei

--- On Thu, 6/25/09, tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com <tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com> wrote:

> From: tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com <tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com>
> Subject: Andrew Corporation, FCC ID: S8L-OBEMICRO3,  Assessment NO.: AN09T9313, Notice#1



W Li <weili@ac-lab.com> Mon, Aug 3, 2009 at 5:33 PM
To: Tim Dwyer <tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com>

Hi, Tim.

For Andrew's applications: they agree to use the temporal confidentiality method. Please proceed the approval.

Sorry for taking such long time to get back to you.

Regards,

Wei

--- On Tue, 7/21/09, Tim Dwyer <tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com> wrote:

> From: Tim Dwyer <tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com>
> Subject: Re: Andrew Corporation, FCC ID: S8L-OBEMICRO3, Assessment NO.:  AN09T9313, Notice#1
> To: "W Li" <weili@ac-lab.com>
> Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2009, 6:27 AM
[Quoted text hidden]



> To: weili@ac-lab.com
> Cc: tim.dwyer@ccsemc.com
> Date: Thursday, June 25, 2009, 3:13 PM
[Quoted text hidden]
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FCC-RPT-Micro3-filing.pdf
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Tune-up procedure.pdf
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